March 7, 1969

B. P. Campbell
P. O. Box 763
Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Cockerham Well No.l-A,
34-18~-26, Dayton-Abo Pool
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gantlemen:

On March 6, 1969, an inspection was made of the subject well.
Said inspection revealed a gas leak in the 4% inch casing below ,
the well head. Further, the inspection showad that the tanks
have been drained onto the surface of the ground rather than taq
a8 pit as required. The fluid drained has run up to 200 feet
from the tanks.

Please have the casing leak repaired immediately and install
the necessary equipment to insure that the tanks will be drained
to the pit in the future.

If there are any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate
to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
RLS: jw
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